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February Meeting at 

Jim Younkin’s Hangar 

The February meeting will be held at Jim Younkin’s
hangar on the East side of the Springdale Airport on 
February 21 at 2 pm.  He will be giving a 
demonstration on sheet metal forming.  The address 
for Jim Younkin’s hangar is 1500 S. Old Missouri Rd.  
Springdale, AR.  

Please bring a snack or dessert to share.  Drinks will 
be provided by the Chapter.



THANK YOU!

To the Arkansas Air Museum for hosting 

January meeting.  It was great to have 

airplanes all around, as if they were listening 

in at the meeting.  We had a couple from 

Texas visit our meeting that came to see the 

museum.  They had a great time!  



Yearly Dues

The chapter dues for 2016 is due!  It is $20 for the 
chapter.  ONLY paid members will receive notifications 
about the monthly meetings, the newsletter, and any 
other chapter events.  Jodie will be collecting dues at 
the next meeting or you can mail it to her at the 
address found below.  

Jodie Johnson’s Address: 
1204 Flamingo Rd.
Rogers, AR 72756

If you are not a paid member by March, you will no 
longer be on the email list.



EAA Youth Protection 
Policy
Attached to this email are four documents concerning the 
new EAA Youth Protection Policy which could affect how 
we deal with youth at not only Young Eagles events but 
chapter meetings and any event that youth are present.  
Please read these and be prepared to discuss this policy 
at the next meeting.

Safety Topic of the 

Month
By: Bill Smith

This month’s safety topic will be Crosswind Landings.  

Bill Smith will be talking about this during the next 

meeting. 



Quilt at International Quilt Show in Houston, TX  2015

Submitted by Jan. meeting visitor from Texas
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Resh

Vice-President: Rick 
Wantz

Secretary/Treasurer: 
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Elizabeth Resh

If you have any 
questions about the 
chapter or EAA, 
contact Randy Resh 
at drresh@cox.net.

If you have something 
you would like to submit 
for the newsletter, 
please email it to the 
Newsletter Publisher, 
Elizabeth Resh at 
fly4girl@gmail.com.
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